
STOP AC TRANSIT 
FARE HIKE
Rally, Wednesday August 28th, 4pm @ 14th and Broadway  
March on AC Board of Directors meeting at 1600 Franklin 5pm

Fight the Bosses not 
Each other!

Transit Workers for a Better Contract
twbc192@gmail.com

 Recently bus drivers, mechanics, service and clerical 
workers in ATU Local 192 resoundingly rejected another 
takeaway contract from our employer, AC Transit.  Like 
everyone in the bay area, we are fighting for a decent wage. 
We have not had a raise since 2000! We also fight for better 
running times, bathroom breaks, and better safety. All of 
these things mean improved service for riders and 
healthier workers. We also know that AC transit plans to healthier workers. We also know that AC transit plans to 
raise fares, hitting young people, seniors, and the disabled 
the hardest. We stand with riders against fare increases as 
we ask riders to stand in solidarity with us as we work 
towards a better contract.   

 AC Transit has cut bus services in recent years 
while also raising fares. Just as workers are forced to 
work more for lower pay and under poor conditions, so to 
must riders pay more and get less. 
 The bosses want to raise cash fares another 15¢ to 
$2.25 and, worst of all, raise the 31-day pass for youth, 
seniors, and the disabled from $20 to $26.50.  
  We must stand together! Join the protest on August 
28th and take the fight to AC Transit’s doorstep!


